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FOI Release 
Information released under the Freedom of Information Act 

 
Title:   Applications for Extended Collective Licences in the UK 
 
Date of release:  30 August 2016  
 
Information request:   
 
I am writing to ask whether any applications have yet been received to offer 
Extended Collective Licences in the UK pursuant to The Copyright and Rights in 
Performances (Extended Collective Licensing) Regulations 2014, and where details 
of such applications may be found. 
 
 
Information released:   
 
At the time of writing the IPO has not received any such applications.   
  
You can find further information on the application process at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/extended-collective-licensing.  
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